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20 January 2020 
 

 
Nadtya Hong 
Acting GSC for United States 
Office of International and Tribal Affairs 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
Mail code 2650R 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W. 
Washington, DC  20460 
USA 
 
Re:   SEM-19-004 (Barred Owl) Submission 

Acknowledgment of receipt of Notification pursuant to NAAEC Article 14(3) 
 
Dear Ms. Hong: 
 
We acknowledge receipt of your notification dated 16 January 2020 that the United States will 
provide a response to the Barred Owl submission within 60 working days of delivery of the 
Secretariat’s 21 November 2019 request. 
 
The Secretariat looks forward to receiving your response to the submission no later than 20 
February 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Robert Moyer 
Director, SEM Legal Unit 
 
cc: Richard A. Morgan, CEC Executive Director  

Submitters (with attachment) 
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